





Dear Parents and Carers, 

Lugger Class have been busy planting apple trees up in the school field this week as 
part of their forecast school. They worked hard as a group preparing the plots and 
planting them in well chosen spots. We look forward to the fruits of their labour in a few 
years time. Dinghys had a great time making their own Gruffalo characters using clay 
and objects they found in the school field this week-they look fantastic and each one 
has its own individuality. They even found a new pet stick insect which they have 
named Sticky! Thank you to Bunny’s dad for coming in and sharing his woodwork skills 
with the children and showing them new techniques. 

Well done for everyone coming undress for the Red Nose Occassion. We managed to 
raise £91  for this fantastic charity. The winners of the Red Nose drawing competition 
run by the School Council and organised by Katie and Lucky are:-Dinghy-Evelyn,Skiffs-
Milo, Lugger.-Coco and Schooner- Henriette.Congratulations for all the amazing 
entries it was very tricky for us to decide. 

Thank you to all the year 3 parents and grandparents who came and had lunch 
today with us it was lovely to see you all and thank you to Bex and Sarah in the 
kitchen for organising. 

The girls football team have played 3 matches over the lat week. They lost to 
Nancledra and Bodriggy but beat Pendeen. Well done girls for your fantastic team 
spirit and improving skill set. Thank you to Mr Ansell and Linda Hodgson for taking the 
girls along to these events. 

Quick reminder the staff are having another session working on our Early Years 
Outdoor area after school on Wednesday 22nd March from 3-5.30pm.Please if you 
could spare some of your time to come along and support us that would be greatly 
appreciated. There will be child care available and drinks and biscuits!! 

 The school disco is going to be held in the school hall on Thursday 30th March from 
5.30-7pm. Tickets will cost £3 and will be available from Sophie in the playground. 

Please can you ensure your child has a drink bottle, coat, healthy snack and their hair 
is tied up if it is shoulder length.  

Hope you have a lovely restful weekend and we look forward to seeing you at 8.50am 
for a prompt start.  

Best wishes                                      

Sarah Trow 
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House Points:   


PORTHCHAPEL: 290
GWYNVER: 248
SENNEN: 172
PRAA SANDS: 317

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Spring Term: 
Jumping Mice weekly on Tuesday 
10.30-11.30am 
Wed 22nd March Work on EYFS 
Playground 3-5.30pm Please come 
along and support if you can! 
Fri 24th March Skiff Cake Stall 3pm 
Wed 29th March Tempest Group Photos 
Thurs 30th March School Disco 
5.30-7pm 
Last Day of Term- Friday 31st March 
2022-2023 INSET Days: 
Monday 24th July 2023 
Tuesday 25th July 2023 

Attendance 
winners of the week:  


 Lugger Class 


Whole School 
attendance: 94% 








